
 

 

 

January 25, 2019 

Special Immigration Alert  

 

USCIS Will Reinstate Premium Processing for H-1B Cap Cases Only  

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (“USCIS”) has officially announced that as of 
Monday, January 28, 2019, it will begin accepting premium processing for Fiscal Year 
2019 H-1B Cap cases pending adjudication. These H-1B petitions—along with H-1B 
petitions for Cap-exempt employers and H-1B extensions to be filed for same positions 
with the same employers—are allowed premium processing. Premium processing for all 
other H-1B petitions—including those for Fiscal Year 2020 H-1B Cap filings, H-1B change 
of employers, H-1B extensions with changes in employment, or H-1B amendments—
continue to be barred from premium processing. 

Upon payment of an additional $1,410 USCIS filing fee, premium processing allows a 
petition to be adjudicated within 15 calendar days after it has been received by USCIS.   
With current H-1B petition adjudication times taking approximately 8.5 to 11.5 months, 
many companies view the faster adjudication time worth the cost.  We will keep you 
posted should USCIS allow premium processing for additional H-1B petitions.  

* * * * 

If you have any questions regarding this Alert or any other U.S. immigration issues, please 
contact Epstein Becker Green’s immigration team: 

 

  
Jang Hyuk Im 
San Francisco 
415/399-6067 
jim@ebglaw.com 

 

 

  
Patrick G. Brady 
Newark 
973/639-8261 
pbrady@ebglaw.com 

 

 

 

  
Jungmin Choi 
Newark 
973/639-5226 
jchoi@ebglaw.com 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
Arit Butani 
San Francisco 
415/399-6026 
abutani@ebglaw.com 
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This document has been provided for informational purposes only and is not intended and should not be 
construed to constitute legal advice. Please consult your attorneys in connection with any fact-specific 
situation under federal law and the applicable state or local laws that may impose additional obligations on 
you and your company. 

About Epstein Becker Green 
Epstein Becker & Green, P.C., is a national law firm with a primary focus on health care and life sciences; 
employment, labor, and workforce management; and litigation and business disputes. Founded in 1973 as 
an industry-focused firm, Epstein Becker Green has decades of experience serving clients in health care, 
financial services, retail, hospitality, and technology, among other industries, representing entities from 
startups to Fortune 100 companies. Operating in locations throughout the United States and supporting 
domestic and multinational clients, the firm’s attorneys are committed to uncompromising client service and 
legal excellence. For more information, visit www.ebglaw.com. 
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